
 

The Sif-Oidak District will be closed as a  

precautionary measure Thursday, March 19-20, 
2020.   

 

The Office will resume business on Monday, March 

23, 2020 8:00 a.m.– 5:00 p.m. 

 

We apologize for the inconvenience but we feel 

that it is in the best interest to protect our member-

ship as much as possible.   

  

        Non-medical emergencies please call: 
          Chairwoman Rita A. Wilson at 520-840-4899  

     Vice-Chairman Joshua A. Albert at 520-840-4826 


